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The Georgia Ports Authority will receive sealed bids for the “Colonel’s Island Terminal Berth 4” project. 
Bids for proposed work will be received up to 2:00 P.M., April 24, 2025.  The bid opening will be 
public. 

The proposed work consists of two major components: the construction of the proposed Berth 4, a new 
Roll-on/Roll-off (Ro/Ro) berth with heavy cargo capability, and the construction of upgrades to the 
landward portion of the existing Berth 1 structure.  The primary elements of the new Berth 4 include a 
pile supported main pier, a pile-supported dock approachway connected to Joe Frank Harris Blvd, a 
pile supported heavy lift connector bridge between Berth 4 and Berth 1, associated mooring and 
breasting structures, and new-work berth dredging and associated wetland mitigation.  The upgrades to 
Berth 1 include demolition, disposal, and upgrade of a portion of the existing berth structure to 
accommodate new operational requirements.  The project is located at the Georgia Ports Authority’s 
Colonel’s Island Terminal, Glynn County, Georgia. 

The Architect/Engineer is: Moffatt & Nichol 
 300 Bull Street, Suite 200  
 Savannah, GA, 31401 

Telephone:  (912) 231-0044 

Bidding Documents will be on file for review in the offices of the Architect/ Engineer after February 
19, 2025. Electronic files (pdf) of the Bid Documents may be obtained by contacting the Engineer’s 
Administrative Assistant Judy Scott, Moffatt & Nichol, at the above address, via telephone direct at 
(912) 231-0044, or via email jscott@moffattnichol.com.  

Bids must be accompanied by a bid security equal to 10 percent of the bid sum.  If a construction contract 
is awarded, the successful bidder will be required to furnish performance and payment bonds, each equal 
in amount to contract sum. 

Bidders are invited to attend a non-mandatory pre-bid meeting that will convene at 10:00 A.M., March 
12, 2025, at the GPA’s Mayor’s Point Terminal Administrative office, located at 100 Gloucester Street, 
Brunswick, GA 31520.  Bidders will have an opportunity to conduct an examination of the project site 
after the pre-bid meeting.  Bidders may conduct additional examinations by contacting Moffatt & 
Nichol’s Senior Construction Manager, Zeb Treece at (912) 298-0716. 

All technical questions related to the proposed work should be submitted in writing and directed to 
Michael Pettijohn, P.E. (mpettijohn@moffattnichol.com). 
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